
PUBLIC NOTICE
Decisions on submissions on Plan Change 2  
to the Waimakariri River Regional Plan

Pursuant to clause 10 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, 
Canterbury Regional Council (Environment Canterbury) gives public notice that it  
has made decisions on provisions and matters raised in submissions on Plan Change 2  
to the Waimakariri River Regional Plan (PC2).

PC2 is amended in accordance with the decisions from the date of this public notice.

Any person who made a submission on PC2 may appeal to the High Court against a 
decision on submissions, but only on a question of law. Appeals must be filed in the 
High Court within 15 working days after receiving notification of the decisions  
on submissions.

Inspection and availability of the decisions on submissions on PC2

A copy of the decisions on submissions may be inspected at ecan.govt.nz/wrrppc2

If you do not have access to a personal computer, copies of the decisions on 
submissions are available for public inspection during office hours at:

The offices of Environment Canterbury at:

•	 200 Tuam Street, Christchurch;
•	 75 Church Street, Timaru; and
•	 73 Beach Road, Kaikoura.

Online at all open public libraries in the Canterbury region. 

Alternatively, a CD containing a copy of the decisions on submissions is available free of 
charge from Environment Canterbury. Please contact Customer Services on 0800 324 
636 or by email to ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz if you would like to request a CD.

If you have any questions about PC2, please contact Customer Services on 0800 324 
636 or by email to ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz.

This public notice was given on 20 November 2021.

Dr Stefanie Rixecker, 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

20 November 2021

Taking action together to shape a thriving and  
resilient Canterbury, now and for future generations.
Toitū te marae o Tāne, toitū te marae o Tangaroa, toitū te iwi.

www.ecan.govt.nz

http://ecan.govt.nz/wrrppc2

